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Conservation Commission:  01/07/2013 Site Visit  

CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

Site Visit 

     January 7, 2013 at 4:00 PM 

TOWN HALL, 41 SOUTH MAIN STREET 

 

In attendance: 

Members:  Ed Chamberlain (Chair), Doug McIlroy 

 

Staff:  Vicki Smith 

 

Others:  Alan Wilson, Elaine and Charles Palmer 

 

The area delineated as wetland was observed.  Alan Wilson pointed out where the existing septic 

system is located.  The construction of a putting green on top of the system seems to have 

compromised the proper operation of the septic system and caused it to fail.  Mr. Wilson had also 

marked out where the proposed system would be located.  It is further away from the wetland 

than the current system. 

 

The Commission asked that a construction sequence be provided. (It is attached at the end of 

these minutes.) Doug inquired about the possibility of locating the leach field behind the house.  

There are wetlands there as well, so the proposed location is the least impacting location on the 

lot. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:30 PM.      

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Vicki Smith, Scribe  

 

Provided by Alan Wilson: 

107 Blueberry Hill Drive 

Construction Sequencing: 

  

- empty existing septic tank 

- stake out proposed leach field 

- install silt fence 

- commence earth work 

- install proposed leach field, new tank and components 

- inspect erosion control devices 

- NH DES inspection  

- place fill and grade 

- seed and stabilize all disturbed areas 

- after grass takes root and is stabile, remove silt fence per manufacturers direction 

 

 

 


